PREDATOR VS PREY

We discovered a fun new game to play at the forest called
Predator Vs. Prey, a game of survival. The game is a
combination of hide and seek, tag and geocaching...needless
to say the students loved it and learned about food chains and
ecosystems. Thanks to all the chaperones that helped make
this game a success! We couldn't have done it without you!

WINTER IS A GREAT TIME TO GO
OUTSIDE AND EXPLORE!

Though some days we might like to hibernate, winter is a great
time to explore outdoors!! Why, you might ask...here are some
reasons to head out and explore this winter:

Predator Vs. Prey, a game of
survival was a big hit as students
tried to gather resources and avoid

1. Finding tracks in the snow being "eaten’ by a predator.

2. When it gets dark earlier, it is easy to check out the night
sky BEFORE bedtime.

3. OWLS-December is a great time hear Great Horned Owls.
4. SNOW-whether sledding, snowshoeing, skiing, or just
enjoying the beautiful stillness of a fresh snow!

5. The heat of a campfire!

As you head outdoors, be ready for a ton of questions ...but don't
worry...you don't have be an expert on ANYTHING! Just encourage
your child's sense of wonder by reflecting on these ideas:

| notice...
| wonder...

It reminds me of...

We use these same questions to build curiosity when we do our
nature journals on Explorer Days.

¥

Migration activity demonstrates The Spiral Walk is a Waldorf
challenges birds that rely on education tradition to
wetlands face along their migration. encourage kindness.

Owl and Mouse game focuses on the
sense of hearing.




